
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Prairie Ridge Homes Association 
    Spring 2010 Newsletter    

 

    

Annual Meeting 
April 14, 2010  

Wednesday, 7:00 p.m.  
 

Prairie Village Community Center 
7700 Mission Road 

 

 
 

Meet your newly elected City Council 
representative and come prepared to ask 

questions about Prairie Village.   
    

All Prairie Ridge residents are welcome 
 

Dessert will be served 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Hello Neighbors, 
 
It's Spring and for many years that also means it is time for the Prairie Ridge Homes Association Annual 
Meeting. 
 
This year we will gather at the Prairie Village Community Center to visit with neighbors, review the past 
year, discuss new business, and seek nominations for new board members.  As you may know, 
members serve 3 - two year terms.  After the sixth year of service we move off the board for at least one 
year before choosing to return.  In some cases our members have needed to terminate their services for 
work, school, or personal reasons before the term is completed. 
 
This year we have Jim Klamm leaving after his most recent 6 year term.  Jill Hardy is resigning to further 
her education, and  we have one other open postion.  So we are looking for three nominations to be 
considered to complete the board.  If you or someone you know would like to serve with us on 
the Prairie Ridge Homes association, this will be an opportunity to voice your nomination. 
 
There will be dessert, a guest speaker, a short business meeting and time to visit with your neighbors. 
We hope you can join us on April 14 at 7 pm in the Community Center.  
 
See you then. 
Dianne Pallanich, President  

Island Volunteer  

Opportunities Available 
 

As you know the beautifully kept islands and statuary throughout our 
neighborhood make Prairie Ridge a special place to live.  Many volunteers 

take time to help keep them looking their best, but we need a few more. 
Some volunteers care for multiple islands and some islands do not have 

caretakers.  Don’t worry-No mowing is required! 
 

Please consider volunteering just a bit of your time to Prairie Ridge. 
Call Jim Klamm (913-381-4551), or any board member to get more 

information. 

 

Homes Association Board Positions Open 
 

Want to get involved and help make decisions that effect your neighborhood. 
 

The Prairie Ridge Homes Association Board has several openings for new 
board members.  Email or call any board member if interested. 
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WANTED: 
A kindly dog walker needed twice a week for  
energetic and sweet natured cocker spaniel.   

Please call 649-3062  
 

 

ICE CREAM SOCIAL 
 

Watch for the date in the summer newsletter 
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Prairie Ridge Annual 

Neighborhood Garage Sale 

Saturday, June 5th 

 

An ad will be placed in the Kansas City Star, along with banners at the 

intersections of 79th and Roe to advertise the event.  If you would like to 

participate just place signage on your street and put out your stuff!   

 It’s that easy.        

WANTED: 
A kindly dog walker needed twice a week for 
energetic and sweet natured cocker spaniel.   

Please call 649-3062  
 

Bulletin Board 
 

Do you need a babysitter, dog walker or 
someone to mow your lawn?  Let us know and 
we can post your request on the bulletin board!  

ICE CREAM SOCIALICE CREAM SOCIALICE CREAM SOCIALICE CREAM SOCIAL    
    

Watch for the date in the summer newsletterWatch for the date in the summer newsletterWatch for the date in the summer newsletterWatch for the date in the summer newsletter    



 

Prairie Ridge 

Proud to be on the historic Santa Fe Trail in the heart of Prairie Village  

A community of homes bounded by 75th – 79th, Delmar to Rosewood 

To read the Prairie Ridge newsletter on-line or review minutes 
from the past homes association meetings  

visit the Homes Association of Kansas City website at  
www.ha-kc.org 

 

Prairie Ridge Homes Association Board  
 
 

Dianne Pallanich   Marc Montoy 
President         Treasurer 
648-1929     901-9077 

pallanich@sbcglobal.net      marc.montoy@att.net 
 

Jim Klamm    Kelly Henning 
Islands     Newsletter 

381-4551    381-2885 
jastklam@worldinter.net    henninghaus@att.net 

 
Jill Hardy    Karen Hogan 

Special Events                         Secretary 
                             385-2055          341-2878 

jill403@aol.com       khogan27@gmail.com 
 
 

Reminders:   
 

The new waste management changes will be in effect next 
month.  Refer to the December/January Prairie Village 
Newsletter or the city’s website at www.pvkansas.com   


